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From: Peter McCallion, Clerk to the Committee for Education 

To: Nick Mitford, Clerk to the Committee on Procedures   
 
Date:  2 October 2020 

Subject: Review of Legislative Consent Motions 
  

At its meeting on Wednesday 30 September, the Committee considered your 

correspondence seeking commentary on a review of the current procedures for 

Legislative Consent Motions and the related Standing Order (42A). 

The Committee agreed to make a nil response on this issue. 

It is anticipated that Members will respond via their parties. 

If you require further information or explanation regarding the above, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 
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